
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

March 2023 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 

Welcome to Ruskin 
 
We are delighted that your child will be joining us in September 2023.  At The Priory Ruskin Academy, we pride 
ourselves not only on the teaching and learning of the curriculum but also on our holistic approach that has at 
its center the health, wellbeing and happiness of our students.   
 
During the coming weeks, we will look to ways in which our new students can get a further sense of life at Ruskin, 
and as such, you will receive a transition booklet in the post which will provide you with some key information.  
  
In order to help us with record keeping on your child, we ask that you complete the enclosed Data Form and 
Parental Consent Form and return all paperwork to the Academy by Monday 17th April 2023; an envelope has 
been provided for this purpose.  Further information will follow in due course. 
 
The County Council has asked that we advise: 
If your child is transferring to secondary school in September 2023 they may be eligible for school transport. If 
you think your child is eligible please apply for transport as soon as you receive your offer of a school 
place.  Applications can be made online at the website below or a telephone application can be made by 
contacting the Customer Service Centre on 01522 782020. 
 
For more information about the home to school transport policy and online applications please go to 
www.lincolnshire.gov.uk/school-college-transport.   Queries can be emailed to 
schooltransportapplications@lincolnshire.gov.uk.   
 
 
Should you have any immediate concerns, please contact the academy. 
 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Mrs R Wyles 

Headteacher 

 

http://www.lincolnshire.gov.uk/school-college-transport
mailto:schooltransportapplications@lincolnshire.gov.uk

